
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the Stibnite Gold Project is compelling for many reasons and it is a project I am 

committed to seeing come to fruition. 

 

Midas Gold has made it clear reclamation efforts will start alongside operations. They have worked 

to find safe access routes to the site that keep vehicles away from our precious waterways. Plus, the 

company is trying to minimize their impact on the environment by keeping facilities within the 

existing footprint of historic mining operations.  

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. Please permit Alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft 

Environmental Impact Statement. 

 

Have a good day, 

 

 

Name: Eric Michiels 


